
The No Surprises Act protects people 

from unexpected medical bills 
 

 

Learn more about no surprise billing by clicking on any of the resources below 

No Surprises Act Consumer Webpage 

New Protections for Consumers 

Payment Dispute Webpage 

Submit a Complaint 

Find an Action Plan 

https://www.cms.gov/medical-bill-rights
https://www.cms.gov/medical-bill-rights/know-your-rights
https://www.cms.gov/medical-bill-rights/help/dispute-a-bill
https://www.cms.gov/medical-bill-rights/help/submit-a-complaint
https://www.cms.gov/medical-bill-rights/help/plan

